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The College is very fortunate to currently have a faithful group of parent/grandparent volunteers who provide assistance with reading, writing or supervision of boys who qualify for examination provisions.  If you feel able to volunteer for any times during the examination block (please see dates below) we would be delighted to hear from you.  Please e-mail:
 
mlynch@joeys.org       or      mobrien@joeys.org
 
	Next  Examination Block
 
Years 7-10 End of Year Examinations 29.11.17-5.12.17
 
There will be morning, middle of the day and afternoon sessions


 
Thank you for your anticipated assistance.


Thanks.

Regards,

Mrs Michelle O’Brien
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